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Good Neighbor Policy

• Properly Supervise Children
o No throwing rocks and debris over the block walls and fences

 There are homes to the south of the parking lot and fields. We have received 
reports of rocks and other objects being intentionally thrown over. 

o Children entering the basketball courts should not be loud and disruptive to the games in 
progress

o Food and beverages should not be consumed within the basketball courts
o All trash, debris, and other articles should be removed from the courts
o No climbing on fences, gates, bicycle storage, or other areas
o No wandering around the gym or locker room areas

• Do not enter the locked areas of the school
o If a home run or foul ball enters a locked area, consider it gone
o Trespassers are subject to prosecution
o Law enforcement frequently inspects these areas
o No playing “tag” or “hide and go seek” in secure areas
o Absolutely no climbing on buildings

• Not permitted at EIS
o Dogs (seeing-eye or other service animals are permitted)
o Alcohol, illegal drugs (and persons under the influence of)
o Tobacco (including smokeless)

• Please obey all parking laws
o Cars should be lawfully parked in appropriate spaces
o Local law enforcement will ticket vehicles illegally parked.

• Be courteous and conscious of the neighbors around EIS and our other fields
o Please do not block driveways
o Please remove trash and other debris
o Do not disturb the residents
o Use public sidewalks, not yards as paths to the fields

• Keep our fields and school grounds clean
o All trash, debris, and articles should be removed from bleachers, areas around fields, and 

dugouts
o Use trash cans to dispose of debris

As a reminder we are a guest at the schools and parks that we use. We should always follow our “Good 
Neighbor” policy and encourage others to do the same. Please report any situations or incidents to a 
Vineyard Little League Board Member or a member of our Coaching Staff. Violators will be ejected and 
may face additional punishment by the VLL BOD and/or local law enforcement. 

Thank you,

Vineyard Little League Board of Directors


